
 
 
To: Planning Review Staff 
Re: CD 20-05 
 
Hello TRC, 
 
We have modified our site elevations in Phase 3 and 4 of the Townhomes. Please note this is all 
that has changed and we have outlined areas that have changes in red outlines. There are no 
changes to anything as-built and the changes are minor in nature reflecting better dirt 
management for this portion of the townhome area. To aid in an efficient review we have 
included individual sheets that contain changes and additionally a final “all inclusive” set for 
reference. In addition, we have provided storm drainage reports in case they are needed. 
 
Best, 
PJD team 


